
 

 
 

SNELL & WILMER’S TUCSON OFFICE NAMED A FINALIST IN TUCSON CHAMBER’S 
COPPER CACTUS AWARDS 

 
TUCSON (August 5, 2022) – Snell & Wilmer is proud to have been named a 
finalist to the Tucson Metro Chamber’s Copper Cactus Awards in the category of 
Blue Cross Blue Shield Best Place to Work. 
 
Since 1997, the Copper Cactus awards have honored some of the top companies 
in Southern Arizona. The Best Place to Work award category recognizes an 
organization that “has honest leadership with a clear vision and identity. They hire 
passionate people. And most of all these businesses create a fun atmosphere.” 
 
Managing Partner Joe Kroeger stated, “Our people are our greatest asset and 
what truly make us a great place to work. We are extremely proud of the supportive culture we have built 
here at Snell, and that even in the serious business of law, we have created an environment where smiling 
and laughing is not only allowed, but encouraged.” 
 
This is the fourth consecutive year that Snell & Wilmer’s Tucson office has been named a finalist for a 
Copper Cactus Award. In 2019, Snell & Wilmer went on to win the Copper Cactus in the category of Nextrio 
Innovation for the creation and use of innovative processes. 
 
About Snell & Wilmer 
Founded in 1938, Snell & Wilmer is a full-service business law firm with more than 450 attorneys practicing 
in 16 locations throughout the United States and in Mexico, including Phoenix and Tucson, Arizona; Los 
Angeles, Orange County and San Diego, California; Denver, Colorado; Washington, D.C.; Boise, Idaho; 
Las Vegas and Reno, Nevada; Albuquerque, New Mexico; Portland, Oregon; Dallas, Texas; Salt Lake City, 
Utah; Seattle, Washington; and Los Cabos, Mexico. The firm represents clients ranging from large, publicly 
traded corporations to small businesses, individuals and entrepreneurs. For more information, visit 
swlaw.com. 
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